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It’s always quite a shock when this time of year comes around and we find 
ourselves sharing our best wishes for Christmas and the New Year. It seems like 
time is completely flying by and I often wonder where the year has gone! I just 

wanted to personally thank everyone in our Wimboldsley community - pupils, staff 
and families - for all of your ongoing support, dedication and commitment to our 

school. It really is what makes Wimboldsley special and I am excited to see 
and hear all about what 2025 brings for our school. Enjoy your break, whatever your 

plans, and here’s to making 2025 the best that it can be!

Panto Fun
On Tuesday, the whole school enjoyed a wonderful trip to 
            the Memorial Hall in Northwich to watch “Cinderella’.  
                     We had a fabulous time 
                      with lots of laughter and 
                         some delicious ice cream.

DON'T FORGET! 
Children return to school on 
Tuesday 7th January 2025. 

Have a wonderful 
Winter break.

H H H H H H H H H H THIS WEEK'S ROSETTE WINNERS  H H H H H H H H H H

SELF SMARTART SMART NATURE SMARTPEOPLE SMART MUSIC SMARTBODY SMART WORD SMARTNUMBER SMART GOLD ROSETTE

Oscar H Isobel G Finley B Alannah S Arham A Sophie S Leah E Harri Ruby D

Carol Service
KS2 performed 
a wonderful 
Carol concert 
on Wednesday, 
complete with the 
story of the first ever 
Christmas. It was a 
pleasure to welcome 
so many families to 
join us and we all left 
full of festive cheer.

      Hot chocolate
           This half term’s team 
           point competition was 
           a close run race but was 
         finally won by the yellow 
team, who enjoyed a hot 
chocolate party as their 
reward. 
Congratulations to the
 yellows - we wonder who 
will win next half term?!



Look who came to visit!
Well it wouldn’t be a Christmas at Wimboldsley 
without a visit from a very special someone… 
That’s right, all pupils (and staff) were treated to 
another annual visit from our very own Father 
Christmas and what a treat it was! A magical and 
exciting way to kick-off the Christmas break!


